INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular Dated: 20/09/2018)

Dear Parents,

A Parent Forum to promote a Healthy, constructive and fruitful interaction between
the School Management Committee, School Administration and dear Parents has been
planned on Thursday, October 04, 2018 at Indian School Salalah Auditorium from
6.45 pm to 10.00 pm.

The following are the Main Points of the proposed interaction wherein all your
Questions in written form are eagerly solicited by return of correspondence addressing
all your queries, and also giving us an equal opportunity to explain the current
happenings at our School:

> Current status of ban on private tuitions & proposed remedial classes

» Infrastructure requirements & current status of school buildings

» Central infrastructure fund

> ERP & recently launched Parent portal

» Academic achievements / Initiatives

» Updates on sports activities

» Co-curricular activities (CCA)

» Recent updates of CBSE — syllabus / examination & assessment patterns
» School monitored safety transport system

> Updates on school health/fire safety/hygiene of school facilities

» Care & Special Education center and its future expansion programs

» Student counselling & Career counselling activities (newer BoD-initiatives)

If time permits, any other relevant questions on student welfare & better academic
growth with the permission of the chair.

Kindly send your questions to the Principal in a sealed envelope on or before Tuesday,
September 25, 2018, for us to provide possible and plausible answers to all our
esteemed Parental concerns.

The Parent Forum is limited for parents of currently studying students of Indian
School Salalah only.

While sending in your questions, kindly mention the details of your ward and the
designated grade of study in the school.

Regards,

Hhum—

Principal



